
You’re Invited to a Webinar on:

VOLUNTEER LEGAL INTERNSHIPS 
WITH THE U.S. DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE

Hosted by: Rena J. Cervoni, Deputy Director and Trisha A. Fillbach, Assistant Director
Office of Attorney Recruitment and Management

In this brief information session, we will discuss our Volunteer Legal Internship Program, application process, 
and answer your questions about opportunities. We will be joined by attorneys from different DOJ components 
who will take questions about their volunteer legal internship vacancies as well. You have two chances to attend 
the webinar.  No RSVP is required. 

Wednesday, November 14, 2018 or Thursday, November 15, 2018
3:00 PM (Eastern Standard Time) 12:00 P.M. (Eastern Standard Time)


